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David and Tule Cox Prayer Letter Mexico City Mexico
Dear Praying friends,

We would ask your prayers for us as we labor and fight to do the
Lord's work. Our church continues to grow, but it seems Satan just
will not give it a rest. We have had the lowest monthly incomes in some ten years this year, and now we
continue to struggle against more problems. In June the church was flooded, but damage was to a
minimum. Friday July 25", we left our home for about 4 hours, and we were robbed. They took the
kids' xbox, a PC Tablet, and Kelsie' and Russ' laptops that they were going to use next month for their
schooling. Kelsie absolutely needs a computer for her college work at Valencia, and Russ will be in
high school in Grace Christian Academy in Orlando, and he too will need one. (Please pray for Russ'
situation because we still do not have news on a family for him to stay with in Orlando, and it is
only 1 month away.) Kelsie will have to have a new laptop for her school (assignments and
classwork), so we will have to do something.

They also took Tule's jewelry (including her wedding ring) as well as about $2500 of our money (part
of that was for Kelsie and Russ to take with them to the states next month) as well as $1000 of the
church's money (the Lord's money). I have replaced most of the $1000 from my support check this
month. We will try to move within the month or at most two. Pray for something to open up.

Besides the monetary loss, there is the peace of mind that they robbed from us and a sense of
security which will not be easy to regain. They trashed our house, and threw clothes all over the place.
It appears they were handling Tule's and Kelsie's underwear, and that has disturbed them greatly. Kelsie
says it is the worse summer ever. Tule is paranoid about security, and piles chairs in front of the front
door. It also looks like they got my car title, which I will have to replace somehow. We think it was
some kids in our street, and the ease with which they broke in just means that they could enter again
any time they want. We are still trying to see what else they did. We raised a police report, which we
checked on today (Monday) and found the case was resolved and closed. But they have done nothing
and know nothing.

Our church here continues to work. We prepare 7 for baptism next month. Our people are starting to
take tracts and witness. I am teaching soulwinning classes. Satan cannot stand the fact that we go out
every Saturday to pass out 500 tracts and witness one-on-one to dozens of people in their homes clearly
giving them the plan of salvation. Partner with us to pray for this work, that Satan would not
hinder the advancement of the Gospel.

In Christ,
Pastor David Cox
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